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NSPCC Number Day – Friday, 2nd February 

We are again taking part in the NSPCC Number Day.  This will take place on Friday 

2nd February. As well as an exciting day of maths, there is a sponsored event that will be 

different in each year group.  If your child would like to help raise money for 

the NSPCC then they will be bringing home a sponsor form - please have a check of bags if 

you haven’t seen this yet!        Mrs Turner 
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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week - Lighting up Life and Learning 

Bees – Ruby & Elsie    Butterflies – Fred & Millie B 

1AN – Tommy-Lee & Ophelia  1CJ – Emily & Isaac 

2H – Mikey & Izzy     2B – Alba & Samuel 

3L – Amber & Eliza   3R – Eli & Isobella 

4C – Amber & Caelan   4T – Ralph & Lauren 

5O – Poppy & Jessica  5S – Harrison & Jaxson 

6B – Olivia B & Jacob 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported the FSSA Bags2School clothing collection this week. 

As we continue to think about Creativity in collective worship, various classes have been over to 

St Sampson’s Church to look at the stained glass windows. Each individual pane and colour combine 

together to make up something beautiful that lets the light shine through. This fits in as a wonderful 

metaphor for our, ‘Lighting Up Life and Learning’.        Jennifer Bayne 

 

                                              

  

 

 

Notice from Cricklade Bloomers 

 

Families are invited to join Cricklade Bloomers for 

Snowdrop planting in the Millennium Wood on: 

Wednesday, 14th February 10am – 11:30am 

Everyone is welcome; please wear gloves and wellies! 

Polite Reminder 

Please do not drive down the school drive 

between 2:50 and 3:30pm as pedestrians 

will arriving and be leaving. 

This is in line with the sign on the gate. 

The school car park is for staff and those 

with permission only. 
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